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Dear Team Leader,

We are excited to hold our first ever online silent auction to benefit this year’s Making Strides of Green Bay walk, and your team is invited to take part! I will be setting up an online platform that will go live at the beginning of October. (Exact dates and times to be announced). Bids for the auction items will all be placed online. The auction will run for approximately 10 days.
How can you help? We need donated items for the auction: gift certificates, themed baskets, event tickets, memorabilia items, etc.  We are asking each team to donate at least one item for the auction. Any item donated by your team will benefit your team’s fundraising. So, if your donated basket has a top bid of $100-your team will be credited $100 towards your fundraising total! All you need to do is drop off your auction item(s) at our office: 2100 Riverside Dr. Ste 201, Green Bay by Wednesday, September 20th and we’ll take care of the rest!
More details will be announced, but in the meantime, best of luck putting together your amazing silent auction item! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Yours in Hope,
Kristen Herbes
Kristen.herbes@cancer.org | 920.321.1366
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